
 

26th September 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer   
   

I am writing to confirm a support programme of additional study for Year 11 that will commence this 
term. Based on our most recent assessments, your child will be receiving additional support in some 
subjects. This is an opportunity for your child to build on their previous knowledge, and to further 
support them leading up to their GCSE exams.   
   
The Academy has added to all student timetables a Learning Period 7 to run from 3.05pm-4.05pm 
Tuesday to Thursday.  Students will be provided with a drink and snacks during this time.   

    
   Tuesday   Wednesday   Thursday   

P7 – Week A   English (R)  
Maths (L)  

Fine Art  
Textiles  
Business  
Sociology  
DT  
Food  
Values & Ethics  

Geography  
History   

P7 – Week B   English (L)  
Maths (R)  

Science   Graphics  
Dance  
Drama  
Music  
Digital IT  
French  
Spanish   
Media   

   
Please note that the sessions above are subject to change, as they reflect your child’s needs and priority 
areas for development. I would like to thank you for your support in this initiative and if you have any 
queries or concerns, please contact me, Mr Anderson, or Miss Alatise, Head of Year 11, in the first 
instance.   

   
Yours sincerely    

      
Mr Anderson  
Assistant Headteacher (KS4 Raising Standards & Staff Development) 
 


